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ACTION 

 
 

TITLE: Consider Approving Proposed 2023-2024 Certified Salary 
Schedules 

 
DATE:     May 15, 2023   
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Charles Warren, CFO  
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
At the April 24 School Board meeting, the school board heard a presentation about the proposed 
certified salary schedule (attached). The proposed salary schedule adds Step 23-25 for all salary lanes 
for $675 and levels the lane increments at $2,300.  
 
The proposed certified salary schedule provides an average increase in pay of $3,406 (or 5.55%). 
 
A new schedule (attached) includes all certified administrators previously paid from the “Certified 
Salary Schedule”. Lane headings of both the “Certified Salary Schedule and the new “Certified 
Administrator Salary Schedule” are identical. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The administration recommends the board consider approving the proposed 2023-2024 certified salary 
schedules as presented. 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: move to approve the 2023-2024 certified salary schedules 
as presented.  


